
Apr. 22, 2024 

 

Dear all. 

 

FREUND-TURBO CORPORATION 

 

Notice of company logo change 

 

FREUND CORPORATION, the core of the FREUND Group, which includes our 

company, celebrate its 60th anniversary in April 22 this year. We change our logo to the 

FREUND global logo to unify the FREUND brand globally.  

In the future, we will further strengthen collaboration between the group, create 

synergies, and aim to improve our presence in the global market. 

 

There will be no change of company name, address, phone number. 

 

 

Current logo 
 

 
 
 

New logo, as of Jun 1, 2024 

 
 

 


